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ewpcclerk@gmail.com

From: Paul Dunn <PDunn@rutland.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 April 2023 09:54
To: Transport
Subject: RE: Transport Network Review:  Drop-in Sessions

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Following on from the email below we would like to reach as many people as possible and intend to conduct these 
drop-in sessions in as many villages around Rutland as we can.  Therefore, if you hold a coffee morning or other type 
of social gathering during normal office hours and would like us to visit you, please let us know when this is so we 
can plan to aƩend. 
  
Please contact us by return email or by emailing transport@rutland.gov.uk  
  
Thank you in advance, kind regards, 
  
Paul. 
  
PAUL DUNN| RURAL TRANSPORT OFFICER 
Rutland County Council, Catmose, Oakham, Rutland. LE15 6HP  
t: 07973 855098 | e: PDunn@rutland.gov.uk 
www.rutland.gov.uk 
  
  

From: Paul Dunn  
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 2:37 PM 
To: Transport <transport@rutland.gov.uk> 
Subject: Transport Network Review: Drop-in Sessions 
  
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
As part of our conƟnued commitment to Rutland’s enhanced bus partnership scheme and Bus service 
improvement plan, the Rutland County Council Transport Team will be holding drop-in sessions around the 
county during the next 4 months, in an aƩempt to reach exisƟng and potenƟal bus passengers for their valuable 
feedback.  In addiƟon to our bus panel meeƟngs and open bus user forums, it was suggested by bus users that 
smaller drop-in sessions may be of benefit to them, so we have listened and are taking acƟon.  
  
The aim of these sessions is to offer residents opportuniƟes, closer to home, to feedback on all things relaƟng to 
public transport in the county. The transport sector has been heavily affected as a result of the covid-19 pandemic 
and passenger usage has not recovered well.   Talking to the residents of Rutland will help us to review our bus 
network and plan accordingly for any future changes in an inclusive way.  
  
The first of our drop-in sessions will take place at Uppingham Library on Friday 28th April 2023 between 9.30am 
and 11.30am. 
  
Any support you can provide with the promoƟon of this would be gratefully received.  If you have any addiƟonal 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact our team transport@rutland.gov.uk 
  
  
  
PAUL DUNN| RURAL TRANSPORT OFFICER 
Rutland County Council, Catmose, Oakham, Rutland. LE15 6HP  



2

t: 07973 855098 | e: PDunn@rutland.gov.uk 
www.rutland.gov.uk 
  
  
Rutland County Council 
Customer Service Centre: 01572 722 577 
 
Visitor Parking Information & Map: https://www.rutland.gov.uk/my-community/parking/council-car-parks/ 
Email Enquiries: enquiries@rutland.gov.uk 
Council Website: http://www.rutland.gov.uk  
Visiting Rutland? http://www.discover-rutland.co.uk 
 
The views expressed in this email are those of the author and may not be official policy. Internet email should not be treated as a secure form of communication. Please 
notify the sender if received in error.  

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient 
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 


